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13/09/2019  11:24:172019/4329/T OBJ First of all it is confusing that this application is marked with the wrong address. Works are taking place at 13 

Woodchurch Road and not at Sidney Boyd Court.

Having read the report, I agree that tree T4 should be removed due to its condition but I ask the council to 

consider the report recommendation of  "The replacement of a small to medium sized tree would provide 

replacement canopy cover and wildlife attributes for this educational environment and be more appropriate in 

size for the setting.". Noting that this is an area where children play, I think they would also appreaciate it.

The remaining trees appear to be healthy and not directly impeding the development in question. Having 

examined the report it seems that it would not require extraordinary effort or cost to implement the suggested 

measures to protect the trees that might be affected during development (T1,T2,T7,T13) hence I would prefer 

this rather than simply removing the trees. They form part of a green around houses that provides a natural 

insulation from noise and offers privacy between developments. They are a significant amenity for local 

residents and I am sure children in the nursery will also appreciate being able to play surrounded by green. 

Thus I believe all trees, with the exception of T4, should be protected and retained.
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